
GENERAL CURRIE ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Reminders 

Dress for the Weather

Oct 31 - Nov 4, 2022

Monday, Oct 31 Tuesday, Nov 1 Wednesday, Nov 2 Thursday, Nov 3 Friday, Nov 4 

Follow us 
@currieallstars 

ON THE HORIZON... 
Nov 7 - K Hearing Screening
Nov 8 - Indigenous Veterans Day 
Nov 9 - Photo Retakes 
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day
Nov 18 - Hot Lunch (Sushi) 

As the weather gets cooler
and wetter, please remember
to bring:  

Rain
boots

Rain
jacket 

Warm
layers

Extra clothes
and socks








Costume Parade
 Halloween walk and connect

"Costume Parade":Oct 31st, 9:30am 
*Parents are welcome to join!  



Pumpkin Activity 

A reminder to please bring a
hallowed out pumpkin to school on
Monday! Classes will either paint or

carve their pumpkins together.  



Please bring a rain jacket and
changes of clothes as we are in

full autumn weather!  
 

Costume Parade  Volleyball Game @
DeBeck

Div 21 students focused on the creative
thinking competency as they engaged in a

variety of fall activities.  

First Family Reading of the Year! Div. 20 students invited their
families and grown ups to read together. Starting the day with

connections, literacy, and smiles! 

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change


Scholastic Book Fair 



The Scholastic Book fair will run November 21-24th in person in the library.
We will need some parents to help set up on the Friday afternoon the 20th of
November before the start of the fair. And take down and cleanup will be on

the Monday the 28th of November after the fair. Also, a few parent helpers will
be needed to work with Ms. DeBou after school as a cashier behind the

scenes. 
Parents who are interested in volunteering at for the Book Fair - please

contact Ms. DeBou (tdebou@sd38.bc.ca) 



Thanks,
Ms. DeBou in the LLC




COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

Sweets & Socks



Working together with the Leadership students from McMath

Secondary, we will be organizing the collection of Halloween candy
and warm socks, starting Tuesday, November 1st. 



These donations will be given to people in need on Vancouver's
Downtown Eastside through the Good Shepherd Ministry. Last

year, the GSM team, with the help of Richmond schools and
students, delivered more than 15000 candy bags and several

hundred pairs of socks to residents in this desperate
neighbourhood. The candy bags provide a note of inspiration and

support for those in need. 



We encourage Currie students to donate any extra candy, store
bought bags or boxes of treats, or NEW mittens or warm

socks, so we can all show that Currie Cares.  


